
Kroger now part of the Indiana Vaccines for Children (VFC) program 

We have some fantastic news for families with children 11 years of age and older! Kroger 
pharmacies are now part of the Indiana Vaccines for Children (VFC) program, which means 
getting your preteens and teens vaccinated just got a whole lot easier. 

Here's what this means for you: 

• Convenient locations: With Kroger's many stores and extended hours, scheduling 
vaccine appointments can fit into your family's busy life. 

• Speedy visits: Pharmacies are known for quick service, so your child can get their shots 
without a long wait. 

• No out-of-pocket cost: For those who qualify, the VFC program offers vaccines for no 
out-of-pocket cost, helping every family access these important immunizations. 

This is a big step toward making sure all kids in our community can stay healthy, regardless of 
their insurance status. 

To locate a VFC-participating Kroger pharmacy near you, please scan here: 

 
 
We hope this makes keeping up with your child’s vaccinations a little easier! 


